
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Jtuttl@aol.com
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:03 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 860

As a licensed professional counselor in the state of Oregon for over 20 years, my clients have been very impacted by the 
lack of parity in the mental health profession.  I have been questioned by insurance companies as to what and why I am 
providing therapy, I have had them at times refuse payment or reduce sessions, I have seen many professionals 
terminate insurance contracts because of poor reimbursements which has greatly limited clients' options, and I have seen 
good people leave the profession because of lack of parity and inadequate reimbursements.  Senate Bill 860 is long 
overdue and I hope that you will finally give us the mental health parity that is necessary for the well-being of the people in 
this state. 
                                                                                        Sincerely, 
                                                                                        Judy Tuttle Zollner, LPC 
                                                                                        2844 Derting Lane SE 
                                                                                        Salem, OR 97317 
                                                                                        503 910-5316 


